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Bill Snoddy
Henry Copeland
May 21, 1981

I have modified my earlier decision establishing the Campus
Council allocation at $37 per student for 1981-82.

The figure for next year has now been established at $40 per
student.

HC:kh

cc: Ken Plusquellec



AT 20 1981

oy
AT

Student Government Hssoatation

THE COLLEGE OF WOOSTER
WOOSTER, OHIO 44691

5/19/81

Dear Dr. Copeland,

On behalf of the Student Government Association, I would
like to express my pleasure at the increase in the Student
Activities Fee for next year, You are aware that this increase
was desperately needed; it will greatly benefit all organizations
chartered by the Campus Council,

We are very appreciative of the help this increase will be
in funding activities for next year, but we still have a lot of
room for improvement., Our ad hoc committee on the Student
Activities Fee, which I mentioned to you in my visit earlier this
quarter, has continued to work on the problem of adequately
funding student organizations, The chairperson of this com=-
mitteelJLibby Black, will be in touch with you soon in regards

to this matter,

It is my sincere hope that, through the efforts of yourself
and the Student Government Association, we will be able to arrive
at a solution which will benefit both individual student organi-
zations and the €ollege as a whole.‘

Sincerely,

Krygftin Buckey
President, SGA



March 12, 1981

Mr. John Talbot
Chairperson, Campus Council
P. O. Box 2829

The College of Wooster

Dear John:

Thank you for your letter of February 12,
1981, regarding an increase in the allocation
for Campus Council for 1981-82.

I will recommend a $1.00 increase in the
allocation for next year which will bring the
total to $37.00 per year.

I appreciate the role which Campus Council
has played on campus this year and the contribu-
tions it has made to the College.

Sincerely yours,

Henry Copeland

HC:kjr
cc: Hans Jenny

bcc: Ken Plusquellec



FEB 1 3 1981

CAMPUS COUNCIL
The College of Wooster
Wooster, Ohio 44691

February 12, 1981

Dear President Copeland,

Campus Council has discussed several times the need for an increase
in the student activities fee. Since the last increase of one dollar
in 1979, ($35.00 to $36.00), many factors have arisen necessitating

a further increase in this amount.

During this period Council has chartered ten new student organizations
bringing the total to 26, This has meant that because of an increased
number of requests for funding, we have often had to make substantial
cuts in many of the requests.

The other ma jor factor is inflation. In the past two years transportation
costs have more than doubled. Quite a few of the chartered organizations
depend, in one way or another, on the use of transportation. As a

result, the costs of many of these programs and services has become
inhibitive.

The general fact that everything costs quite a bit more than it did
two years ago has manifested itself in the increased frustration of
student leaders. These students attempt to maintain the quality level
of their programs and services yet find that their money has less

and less buying power. Unless additional funds are available a
decrease in these quality levels will surely become evident.

For these reasons, I am now requesting that an increase be made in the
student activities fee from $36.00 to $38.00, Campus Council feels
that this two dollar increase is well warranted and would be in the
best interests of the College.

John Talwot
Chairperson,
Campus Council
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